
09/03/21 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

This week's theme was “ Friends” and we got to learn more about each other. We tried to figure out 

what were the children’s favorite activities in the classroom. We emptied out all the toys from the boxes 

and left them on the floor, they all enjoyed the different activities during the day. They pay attention 

during Circle Time and participate in making gestures while we sing songs. They formed a very nice 

group and take care of each other. When one cries, there is always a friend to give a hug or a pat on the 

back to comfort them.  

Everyone loves playground time; there is so much to do! Art is something that nobody would miss: 

painting, coloring, and pasting is so much fun. 

Music class was amazing the children loved the colorful stretchy band activity. 

 

This week was also about self-esteem and the children learned about the things they can do: sharing 

and playing with a friend, climbing, jumping, repeating a word, learning good manners (saying please 

and thank you), playing with puzzles, and sorting toys, eating with a spoon and brushing their teeth. 

Well, they never stop and stay very busy all day long! 

 

Another favorite activity: looking at the family pictures. The children love to point at their family pictures 

saying mommy or daddy. We still missing some pictures; please bring 1 to 3 pictures, we will look at the 

pictures all year long! 

 

Please remember to always bring an extra change of clothing for your child! The days are hot and 

sometimes messy with outside activities and all, so please make sure that your child always has an extra 

little outfit in case of an accident. Make sure their clothing is appropriate for the heat; don’t bring too 

many long-sleeved shirts and pants! Please make sure that your child has an extra pair of socks in the 

classroom.  

 

Hope you have a fun and a safe long weekend! 

 

Mrs.Yanet , Mrs. Yeysleydy, and Ms.Emma  


